
Drama Club held in the School Hall after school. 

WIZARDS, WITCHES AND SPELLS 
 
What a fantastic week we had at the Drama Club in the Holidays. Harry Potter really came to 
Quintilian with wonderful acting from all who attended. And what a great 'Australia Day Tea Party' 
we had with everyone wearing something to represent Australia Day.  
 
The performance at the end of the week was spell binding. Drama Classes run through the Term at 
Quintilian but Term 1 is FULL!  
 
So if you don't want your child to miss out on the fun next term, contact Debbie to book your child a 
place. 

DRAMA CLUB 
MONDAYS: 3:30pm to 4:30pm School Music Hall 
Contact Debbie at actonedramaperth@gmail.com   
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